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We are excited to inform you that your student currently has an account for Redbird Mathematics. 
This account was obtained through your student’s academic institution. Redbird Mathematics is a 
web-based math curriculum that leverages adaptive technology and a student-centered, 
personalized learning model to accelerate learning for all students. Students will have access to 
Redbird Mathematics anywhere a broadband internet connection and modern device are 
available. This means that students can access Redbird at school and at home.  
 
To access Redbird Mathematics your student will go to his/her district portal OR to 
my.mheducation.com and login with the username and password provided by your school 
below: 
 
Username:________________________  Password:________________________________ 
 
Students should work independently on Redbird Mathematics. Redbird is adaptive and is always 
assessing your student’s understanding of the content being presented. This means that the 
program learns about your student based on their performance and their patterns of responses. 
When your student works independently, they will receive the right amount of instruction and 
practice delivered at just the right time. 
 
You can monitor student progress using the Student Snapshot. This can be accessed through 
the student platform after logging in by clicking on “View My Progress” in the upper-right 
corner of the screen.  
 
To learn more about Redbird Mathematics, go to www.RedbirdLearning.com, click on the 
“Programs” tab, and select “Redbird Mathematics.”  
 

 

https://my.mheducation.com/login
http://www.redbirdlearning.com/

